
For more information:  

Community Contact: 1800 571 866 

randwickcampusredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au 

randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 

Services investigations on High Street near 
previous intersection with Eurimbla Avenue, 
one evening shift between Wednesday 4 March 
and Friday 6 March  

Services investigations will be carried out on High 
Street, between Botany Street and Hospital Road, 
to inspect inground services. Work will occur 
outside the construction hoarding on the road 
pavement.  

For traffic and safety reasons this work will 
occur out of hours between 9pm and 5am. One 
night of work is required.  

To safely undertake work pedestrians and traffic  
diversions will be in place under the support of 
traffic control and road signage.  

High Street will be closed to westbound traffic 
between Hospital Road and Botany Street. Access 
to private property will be maintained.  

Services investigations requires saw cutting of the 
road service, vacuum excavation, backfilling and 
road restoration. A vacuum truck and personnel 
will be used to carry out this work. 

Work may be rescheduled due to unforeseen 
circumstances or inclement weather.  

We thank you for your patience as we undertake 
this important work.  

Works rescheduled.  
Now occurring week commencing 

Monday 9 March.  


